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As a resident of  Vicary House, St Barts square , I object strongly to any giving of:

1. To permit the sale of alcohol on and off the premises 9am – 3am Monday to
Sunday.

2. To provide late night refreshment, 11pm – 3am Monday to Sunday.
3. To permit regulated entertainment, such as, recorded and live music,

performance of dance, exhibits of film and provision of plays 9am – 3am
Monday to Sunday.

My reason is that I bought the flat as it is a quiet residential area where I can work and
sleep well. I think this will be substantially eroded if this planning were to be given. St
Barts was supposed to be a lovely place to live , with pleasant cafes and restaurants and
where we could sit under the leafy trees and be at peace. 
I don’t want late drinkers , shouting, singing or vomiting in St Barts , this would be a
tragedy. Drug use would also increase and the police activity on stretched resources would
also need increasing . 
It is completely unnecessary and a bad move if the council allowed this . 
Thank you
Helen Carson 




